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October 1, 2024 

 

Anthony S. Verrelli, Executive Director 

Mercer County Improvement Authority 

80 Hamilton Avenue, 2nd Floor  

Trenton, New Jersey 08611 

 

Dear Mr. Verrelli: 

 

The New Jersey Department of Environmental Protection’s Division of Sustainable Waste 

Management, Bureau of Solid Waste Planning and Licensing is in receipt of a proposed amendment 

to the Mercer County Solid Waste Management Plan (Plan) dated September 18, 2024. This 

amendment to the Plan proposes inclusion of a name change from Accurate Document Destruction, 

Inc. (ADDI) to Stericycle Shred-It Facility. This Class A facility is located at Block 1104, Lot 4 in 

the Township of Lawrence. The amendment also proposes inclusion of new material types to be 

processed. The materials to be recycled include paper, plastic, and metal recyclables. The facility’s 

plastic collection will primarily consist of medicine/pill bottles labeled with patient information, as 

well as infrequent collection of credit cards, casino chips, and electronic ID cards. The facility’s 

metal collection will consist of hard drives and occasional license plates. The above proposed 

changes to the facility will not result in in any changes to the accepted tons per day of material or 

hours of operation. 

 

Pursuant to N.J.A.C. 7:26-6.11(b)14, the inclusion of a facility name change in the Mercer County 

Solid Waste Management Plan can be accomplished via administration action. Pursuant to N.J.A.C. 

7:26-6.11(b)5, the modification of an existing recycling facility, including the acceptance of additional 

recyclable materials, can be accomplished via administrative action. Therefore, the County Plan 

amendment is hereby approved as an Administrative Action pursuant to N.J.A.C 7:26-6.11. 

 

If you have any questions relative to this action, please contact me at (609) 940-5805. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

 

Jill Aspinwall, Section Chief 

Bureau of Solid Waste Planning and Licensing 

http://www.nj.gov/dep

